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I strongly oppose the unintended consequences and negative effects on the 340B 

program contained in HB2385 especially on undeserved populations that were the 

original intended recipients of the 340B program. Some eligible entities that utilize the 

program use the profits to expand services as intended, while others appear to only 

use the profit to enhance the bottom line, perhaps at the expense of the undeserved 

populations is intended to help. We don't really know because there is a need for 

transparency in the oversight of this program which is not included in HB2385. I urge 

a no vote. 

 

Respectfully,  

Rep. Jeff Kropf (Ret) 

OR HD17  


